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Life cycles
We have been learning all about life cycles and have 
been lucky enough to have three different life cycles 
to learn about in our classroom: Frogs, Butterflies and 
Ducks! We have watched our tadpoles grow week by 
week. One of them has tiny little legs now! In a few 
weeks time it will look like a frog, albeit a very tiny 
one. Our tiny caterpillars have been eating lots of 
stinging nettles and are now safely tucked away in 
their chrysalis’, transforming themselves in to 
butterflies! 

We have also been watching the five little ducks as 
they grow and change. They have been for a swim 
and waddled around the classroom. They will be 
going back to the farm on Friday - we will miss them 
very much. 

This week’s rhyme

In story time, we have been…
● Thinking about how we have all grown 

and changed. 
● Learning about metamorphosis.
● Labelling the different body parts on 

hens, ducks and frogs. 
● Talking about how to make bread

We have been sharing 
the story ‘The Very 
Hungry Caterpillar’. 
Here is a musical 
version to listen to and 
watch. 

https://www.youtube.c
om/watch?v=jp_S_z7
UoHk
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Key vocabulary we are learning at nursery:

Duckling
Egg
Hatch
Life cycle
Butterfly
Caterpillar
Cocoon
Chrysalis
Metamorphosis
Transformation

Parent tip - Learning new vocabulary is important in developing 
both communication skills and early literacy. Encourage your 
child/children to use new words during daily activities. Have 
meaningful conversations about the things you do together.  Try to 
use open-ended questions, such as “I wonder what….” rather than 
“what is” questions.

Waddling
Swimming
Splashing
Growing
Feathers
Tail
Bill
Beak
Wing
Webbed feet


